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Designated Safeguarding Leaders  

This afternoon your children (Yr1-Yr6) have 
brought home a selection of their books to 
share with you as part of the Autumn term 
Workshare Weekend. 

We hope that you enjoy looking through their 
work together and learning more about all that 
has been achieved since our return in Septem-
ber.  

This opportunity will of course be followed next 
week with the scheduled parent/carer teacher 
meetings.   

Also a reminder that next Friday school is closed 
for an inset day allowing for an extra day of rest 
and relaxation as we enter the half term break. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Week Beginning – 16th October 

ALL WORKSHARE WEEKEND BOOKS MUST  

BE RETURNED ON MONDAY 

HARVEST COLLECTION  UNTIL  

18TH OCTOBER 

Monday 16th 

Author Visit and Book Signing 

Yr6—Bookfest Trip 

Yr3—Bookfest Trip 

Tuesday 17th 

1STS Parents Evening (online) 

Wednesday 18th 

Last day for Harvest Collection 

1STH—Local Walk 

8:40am—Rosary in St Ignatius Class  

(all pupils welcome to attend) 

YrR-Yr6 (not 1STS) Parents Evening (online) 

Thursday 19th 

1STS—Local Walk 

YrR-Yr6 (including 1STS) Parents Evening (online) 

Friday 20th 

SCHOOL CLOSED—INSET DAY 

Letters Home: 

Parent Workshop—Whole school 
Banji Alexander—Whole school 
Classroom Stationery—Yr1-Yr6 
(please make payment on 
ParentPay) 
Workshare Weekend—Yr1-Yr6 

If you have any concerns about a child please contact school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

Karolina K-M, 

Henry B, Luke L, 

Ted V. 

REMINDER FOR MONDAY! 
Our visiting author on Monday, Banji, loves 
to wear hats so to celebrate his visit if chil-
dren would like to they can wear a brightly 
coloured hat – this can be one that they own 
already or one they have adapted them-
selves.  



Please give generously to 

our HARVEST COLLEC-

TION for the Wimbledon 

Foodbank.  

Send in tins, packets, 

cans and toiletries at the 

beginning of next week 

with your child/children.  

With the number of fami-

lies in our local communi-

ty needing to draw on the 

services of food banks 

your support has never 

been more important  

We were delighted to 

welcome an old friend, 

Nick Carter the adventur-

er, back to SJF on Mon-

day this week. 

Nick kept us all enthralled 

with stores about one of 

his latest challenges—swimming the 

English Channel (even though he was-

n’t very good at swimming).  

Nick shares his amazing adventures to 

teach children how to take more coura-

geous decisions in life; and how kind-

ness, bravery and resilience can be 

used to make every day more mean-

ingful. 

https://www.amazingadventures.org/ 

 
Friends of St George's 

Hospital are appealing for 

any unwanted BUTTONS 

and KNITTING WOOL 

which you may have.  

Please bring 

your donations 

to the school 

office.  

Thank you. 

https://www.amazingadventures.org/


PTFA Weekly Update 

  

We’re really looking forward to seeing you all at the Autumn Discos lat-
er!  Please make sure you don’t forget water bottles and remember to 
bring some cash for other drinks, snacks, facepainting and crafts. 

Thanks to everyone who has volunteered to help out - we really appreci-
ate it! 

  

Our next event is the Quiz Night on Friday 10th November and tickets are 
available now on ParentPay and selling fast.  We have limited numbers so 
make sure you don’t miss out.  

If you have bought your ticket already, please make sure you fill out the 
form to let us know your team details or if you need us to put you in a 
team: https://forms.gle/hUb8DNyDrTFW6PAr8 

 

Please join us for our Quiz Night planning meeting on zoom on Monday 
30th October at 8pm to find out how you can help.  Details will be out 
next week. 

 

Please see the flyer for a new volunteer position that we are recruiting 
for: Grants Co-ordinator.  We need help applying for grants and other 
fundraising opportunities.  If you are great at researching, writing pro-
posals or have experience in any of this, please contact: lisa@st-
johnfisherpta.org by Friday 20th October.  

 
Don’t forget to bring in any pre-loved uniform on Thursday 2nd and Friday 
3rd November ready for the Pre-loved uniform sale on Friday 3rd No-
vember from 3pm. 

   

Thanks to everyone who has signed up for easyfundraising so 
far!  It’s really easy to sign up and then when you do your online shop-
ping through their site, you can raise free donations for your PTFA! 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?
char=323345&invite=kmslyj&referral-
campaign=c2s&utm_campaign=refCROtest 

  

Please follow us on Facebook or Instagram for regular updates on 
events and fundraising. 

Search “St John Fisher PTFA” on Facebook or follow this link for our Insta-
gram: https://instagram.com/stjohnfisherptfa?
igshid=OGQ5ZDc2ODk2ZA%3D%3D&utm_source=qr 

  

Any questions, comments or suggestions, please email info@st-
johnfisherpta.org 

https://forms.gle/hUb8DNyDrTFW6PAr8
mailto:lisa@st-johnfisherpta.org
mailto:lisa@st-johnfisherpta.org
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?char=323345&invite=kmslyj&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_campaign=refCROtest
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?char=323345&invite=kmslyj&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_campaign=refCROtest
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On Monday, 30 children 
from St John Fisher repre-
sented the school at a 
Cross Country running 
event. On what was a very 
hot day, the children did an 
amazing job in this very 
competitive event. A huge 
well done to all the children 
who showed brilliant stami-
na and determination. 

On Wednesday Yr6 went to Wimble-

don Theatre to watch ‘Blues and 

Roots’. 

When we arrived the theatre staff 

greeted us and took us to our seats. 

The theatre was very big with balco-

nies, stage lights and huge curtains.  

The musicians played us jazz music 

which was calming and relaxing. We 

noticed that the played a song that 

St Aidan class had sung in their as-

sembly; Prayer for Passive Re-

sistance.  

Everyone enjoyed the event and had 

fun singing along to those amazing 

jazz songs.  

By Nicole, Amanda, Kathryn and Kay-

ley 

 

Reception classes enjoyed meeting 
people who help us in our local area. 
We saw people posting parcels in 
the Post Office, dogs being pam-
pered and even a police car with 
lights and sirens trying to help keep 
us safe.  

On Tuesday, Year 5 went on a trip 
to Wimbledon BookFest to see 
the author and illustrator, Cres-
sida Cowell. She is the writer of 
“How to train your dragon” which 
is one of her most famous book 
series. It was great fun and we 
learnt a lot about how she be-
came such an amazing writer. Af-
ter BookFest had ended we all 
got a free book with Cressida 
Cowell’s signature. The book was 
called which way to anywhere, 
we really enjoyed it and hope we 
go back there again.  




